NEW ENGLAND RAILROAD CLUB

New members will be announced during the next dinner meeting.

NEW MEMBER APPLICATION

The New England Railroad Club provides a forum for the exchange of information and ideas related to the construction, maintenance and operation of railroads providing both freight and passenger services throughout the region and nation. Established in 1883 the Club membership includes representatives of railroads, railroad suppliers and service providers, as well as other professionals engaged in policy or programs related to railroad services. Through the years members of the New England Railroad Club contributed significantly to the development of standards adopted throughout North America for freight and passenger equipment, safety of operations and construction standards and practices.

New members are encouraged to participate in all programs and activities of the Club that include four dinner meetings per year, a scholarship program and the New England Rail Technical Conference. Scholarships are awarded each year to the children, grandchildren and spouses of members in good standing.

Please submit the following information, along with a check for \$65.00 payable to the New England Railroad Club and mail to: Dagle Electrical, Attn: Stephanie Lavino 68 Industrial Way, Wilmington, MA 01887.

All membership applications need to be approved by the Executive Board at an Executive Board meeting.

I would like to help the Club by_____

December 2022